

For God so Loved the world
He gave His Only
Begotten Son, that who even believes
hould not Parish
Jut have Everlasting

Life,

Dear Brothers & Sisters in Christ,

I am writing to you to show my grateful appreciation for your support of Living Stone Church. Both financial as well as spiritual. I pray that the Ford will you as much as your support truly blesses us here. To know that there are people out there who still core and want to see us succeed in life means more Hon I am able to put into words. But even more important than that I just want to thank you for being that example of Christ love. That example that we need so badles in this world. So thank you for being that good and faithfull securent who we can all learn from. Love your Brother in Christ;

The picture on the front was drawn by one of the men from Living Stone Prison Church.



February 15, 2019

Pastor Kevin Schneider Good News Church 1800 S. Valley View Rd. Sioux Falls, SD 57106-0521

Dear Friends,

"...faith, hope and love. But the greatest of these is love."

1 Corinthians 1:13

February is here and love is in the air. Sadly, we see clients almost every day who have never felt truly loved. They enter our doors pregnant and scared, not sure what to do. For many, we are the first people they have ever met that love them and their unborn child unconditionally. Through the services of the Alpha Center, we show our love in a tangible way and your gift makes that possible!

As God shows his love for us, we strive to daily show our love for the women and men that come into our center. The heart of our ministry is to show compassion, love and truth.

During this month of sweet remembrances, we think of you. Thank you for showing your love for unborn children through your generous gift. May you be blessed for it!

For HIS Unborn,

Leslee Unruh Founder

Come celebrate with us -- We are looking for people to help share the ministry of the Alpha Center by becoming a table host at our Alphabration Dinner on Friday, April 26.

It is easy - we will equip you with everything you need!

Contact the office by phone or email and we will walk you through every step!

love

Alpha Baby Carolina

Thank you for your generous hearts for the unborn.

Thank you

Bethany Christian Services 400 S Sycamore Ave. Ste 103-1 Sioux Falls, SD 57110



March 01, 2019

36

Pastor Kevin Schneider Good News Reformed Church 1800 S Valley View Rd Sioux Falls, SD 57106-0521

Dear Pastor Kevin,

Thank you for your recent gift of \$933.00 in support of our Safe Families for Children Program. Bethany envisions a world where every child has a loving family. Thanks to partners like you, each day we are one step closer to achieving this vision.

We are demonstrating the love and compassion of Jesus Christ around the globe as we work to keep families together and find families for children in need. Thank you for your partnership. One act of love can make a world of difference.

Blessings,

Togree of Eggetnaater

Renee J. Eggebraaten Branch Director

No goods or services were provided to the donor in exchange for this gift. Your year-to-date giving is \$2,244.00.

P.S. For a FREE copy of the brochure, "Your Legacy of Love," contact Sarah Bruinsma toll-free at 1.866.905.PLAN (7526) or sbruinsma@bethany.org.

P.P.S. Watch for our new brand coming soon! The new brand is more than a logo—it is an invitation to join a movement to change the world through family. Our name will stay the same, but we'll step forward with a compassionate boldness for the work we are called to be a part of.

Thank you everyone at Good News, you are a blassing to so many people in this city



Good News Reformed Church 1800 S Valley View Rd Sioux Falls, SD 57106-0521

Dear Brothers & Sisters,

Your gift was a blessing to "Dave." Dave came into the Care Center last week to thank the Bike-To-Work ministry staff and volunteers for helping him get back on his feet and for being a friend to him. He wanted to let us know that he now has a vehicle that he uses to get to work and that he bought a fixer upper house to live in. He has been working consistently for the past 6 months and seems in good spirits. It is always nice hearing success stories.

Thank you for your gift, of \$744.00 on 2/12/2019, it made a big difference in Dave's life.

In Christ,

Rev. Calvin Ver Mulm

Pastor/Development Officer

Calvin Ver Mulm

You can see what is happening daily by friending us on Facebook

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution. 501c3



225 E 11th Street, Suite 200 Sioux Falls, SD 57104 605-331-3935

February 15, 2019

Good News Reformed Church 1800 S Valley View Road Sioux Falls, SD 57106

Dear Good News Reformed Church,

Thank you for your generous gift of \$711.00 that you made on 2/15/2019. Through our ministry, you are making a tremendous impact in the lives of those in the Sioux Empire whom we serve. We are so thankful for your care and support!

Your gift enables us to provide much needed financial, referral, and informational assistance to those struggling with housing, utility, and transportation needs.

Did you know:

- Every \$25 donated, provides a month of transportation for a newly employed person working towards self sufficiency.
- Every \$250 donated, can keep a family's lights on and their house warm through our utility assistance program.
- Every \$500 donated, helps a homeless or near homeless person attain and retain safe housing.

The Community Outreach is committed to empowering people in our community to reach and maintain self-sufficiency. Because of your gift, we can better assist those in need reach this goal as well as work together with other agencies and ministries to meet needs in our community.

Thank you for being a difference maker and giving hope to others!

Gratefully.

Amy J. Benda Executive Director

The Community Outreach is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization, Federal Tax ID #46-0416744.

No goods or services were received in consideration of this gift.



thank you for your gift to and faithful support of July Hills. Me deeple appiecate for summer comp. your

Inspiration Hills will provide an environment in which the individual will come to know and grow in Christ and be challenged for life in God's Kingdom!

1242 280th St. Inwood, IA 51240 • 712-986-5193 • ihills@inspirationhills.org



March 11, 2019

Treasurer Good News Church 1800 S Valley View Rd Sioux Falls, SD 57106 Northwestern College formally acknowledges that you received no goods or services in exchange for this gift.

Please retain this letter of receipt for your records.

Thank You!

Dear Friends at Good News Church:

Your generous contribution of \$375.00 was gratefully received on January 22, 2019. Thank you for including Northwestern College in your ministry and missional giving. Your gift has been designated toward the college's Northwestern Fund, which is similar to your church's general fund in that it helps Northwestern meet operational expenses and enables us to keep students' tuition as affordable as possible.

Northwestern's mission is to be a Christian academic community engaging students in courageous and faithful learning and living that empowers them to follow Christ and pursue God's redeeming work in the world. Our "Vision for Learning" expresses our goals of preparing graduates to 1) trust, love and worship God, 2) engage ideas, 3) connect knowledge and experience, and 4) respond to God's call on their lives. Your congregation is helping make a Northwestern education possible for more students so they will become members of churches, communities and workplaces where they seek God and serve others.

Thank you again for being such a valuable kingdom partner.

Sincerely,

Jay Wielenga

Vice President for Advancement



"The pressure to fall into what society says is the norm is constant and is around every corner. It's almost like it's inescapable. Youthfront helps me through constant reminders in teachings and community time that I am His and the worth that others see in me, even when I can't see the qualities in myself."

-Sarah, age 20, Youthfront Summer Staff and student at Baker University

February 22, 2019

Good News Reformed Church 1800 S Valley View Rd Sioux Falls, SD . 57106-<<Zip Suffix>>

Dear Friends,

As we look to prepare ourselves to enter the season of Lent, I'm drawn to think of the young people we serve at a critical juncture in their lives.

Today's youth are living in a chaotic and challenging time. They share with us how often they have felt alone. It is hard for them to find a supportive place to wrestle with questions and decisions. It is too easy to slip into narcissism, depression or despair. They want to lead lives of hope and joy, but we often hear how overwhelming the pressures can be.

The young people we've been privileged to serve at Youthfront - through all of our programs - tell us this is a place where they find community, hope, and the strength and knowledge to serve others and live out their faith.

As the Lenten season approaches and we confront the darkness that comes before the light, please know we're so grateful for your gift of \$755.00. We simply would not have the facilities, programs and staff who shape and pour light into the lives of young people without your support. On behalf of all of us at Youthfront, thank you for your generosity to invest in this ministry. May God continue to bless you and yours.

Peace,

Mike King | President and CEO